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Hi Everyone,

Thank you for attending our first conversation about the social determinants of health. As we move forward, you might wonder about community resources that could support patients who are struggling. The EveryONE Project is a resource from the American Academy of Family Physicians to address SDOH in practice. One of the resources available on their website is the Neighborhood Navigator, which can help with identifying community resources. 

Thank you, 



